
 

.‘Being the best we can be, because with God all things are possible” 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back after half term to Autumn Term 2. We hope you had a  peaceful and 
enjoyable half term break, whatever you were up to with your families. 

There is lots to look forward to this term- Remembrance services, Nativity        
performances, sporting events continue, Year 6 debate challenge, class   
visits, and trips to the pantomime! 

The deadline for Secondary school applications for September 2025 has now 
passed- if you missed this, please contact the Local Authority who will advise you. 
If you have children due to start Reception class at school in September 2025 or 
know anyone who will be looking for a place, you have until January to apply for 
this place. Please get in touch if you want further information, or an appointment 
to visit either school. 

 

We look forward to seeing you over the coming weeks, 

Mrs Nash and Mr Battrick 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is a day when schools, workplaces and individuals join together to show that it's 
okay to be different and to stand up against bullying and discrimination.  
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We are inviting all pupils, staff, parents 
and carers to wear odd socks to celebrate 
what makes us unique! We are asking that 
all children come to school wearing Odd 
Socks on Tuesday 12th November.  

We will not be fundraising for this. 

For NSMW Kay requested for the children 

to design a burger to have for their lunches 

on Tuesday 12th November. 

There were lots of fantastic entries and it 

was a very difficult decision but the     

winner is 

HARRI 



 

AWARDS THIS WEEK GO TO…. 
Esmae for great work reporting on a sighting of the IronMan in 

Telford!  

 

 

THE CORE VALUES AWARD 

Our St. Lawrence Values Award is an award nominated by the pupils and     
teachers to reflect the school’s values. 

  
This week Mrs Stevens has nominated Reid for showing compassion towards an-

other pupil during the Children In Need sales within school. 
 
 
 
TEACHER AWARDS 
 
Class One  

Noah for trying really hard in all of his learning this week. 

Johnny for showing good resilience when writing in English. 

 

Class Two 

Freddie C for his incredible confidence with his number work this week. 

  

Class Three 

Fadia for trying hard in all lessons this week.  

Lucas for trying hard to maintain focussed in class this week. 

 

Class Four 

Angadveer  for settling in so well to class 4 

Fateh for settling in so well to class 4 

 

ATTENDANCE AWARD 

Class  1and 2  have won this week’s Attendance Trophy  with an  attendance figure of  
100% 

Very well done!  
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Teaching of our behaviour curriculum centres around six core behaviours that 
encourage children to be polite, active learners.  

Children can earn awards for showing the six core behaviours. When they have 
achieved all 6 awards, they get their name and photo on the hall of fame.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week the Behaviour awards go to …………. 
 

Class 1   - Super sitting: Selah and Rasella 

               Magnificent Manners: Miley  

               Active Learning: Macey 

                 

Class 2   - Magnificent manners : Arthur 

               Super sitting : Grace  

                Fantastic listening : Will and Freddie R 

 

Class 3  – Magnificent manners : Albie and Aurora 

                Super sitting : Theo and Millie S 

                

Class 4  – Super sitting: Alfie, Finn and Reid 

               Wonderful walking:  Floss and Noah 

               Fantastic listening:  Kofi, Harlow and Andreas 

               Active Learning:  Oliver     



 

CLASS 1 

What a wonderful first week back! Class 1 have been working      
really hard planning and writing our own firework poem and     
learning about the story of Guy Fawkes. In Maths, we have been 
exploring subitising and using the whole and part model to help us 
write our number     sentences. In our foundation subjects we have 
been exploring the     Human Lifecycle, In History, we have been  
exploring our past and in Computing we have been looking at     
Digital writing.  

 

 

Class 2 

It has been lovely to be back with the children in Class 2 this week and they have     
continued to work hard. We have started a new text in English linking to Remembrance 
and the children have enjoyed writing setting descriptions and painting poppy fields    
using the water paints. We made some lovely pattern art in forest this week too with 
Mrs Sankey and Mrs Kynaston.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS 3 

This week, Class 3 went on an exciting spider 
hunt in the quiet garden to take photos of 
their intricate webs. They were then           
introduced to their new class book,          
Charlotte’s Web. Since finding out, we have 
been enjoying Chapter 1 and discussing     
characters, looking at new vocabulary and we 
even wrote a recipe and made ‘slop’ for      
Wilbur! Great job, Class 3! 

 

CLASS 4 

This week in class 4 we have been     
enjoying the start of our new class 
book, An Eagle in The Snow by Michael 
Morpurgo. We have begun to             
investigate the properties of different 
materials and tested hardness of every 
day objects and earlier this week we 
tested out the wise and the foolish 
man’s building methods to build in sand 
on rock. 

 



 

DATE EVENT  
NOVEMBER  

Friday 8th New Reception starter 2025 open afternoon 4—5pm 

 
Tuesday 12th Odd sock day 

Mon11th—Fri 15th National School Meal Week 

Friday 15th Children In Need—Wear Spotty for a donation 

DECEMBER  

Thursday 5th Whole school Theatre trip (Morning) 

Friday 6th Class 1 trip—Weston Park 

Wednesday 11th Reception to Year 6—Nasal flu spray  

Friday 13th 5 - 6.30pm  -  Christmas disco 

Tuesday 17th 1pm  - KS1 Nativity in Church 

Wednesday 18th Christmas jumper day / Christmas lunch 

Thursday 19th 1.30pm & 6pm  - KS2 Nativity in Church 

Friday 20th  Last day of term 

JANUARY 2025  

Monday 6th PD Day 

Tuesday 7th Back to school 


